
From:
To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: WBC LRP Regulation 19 Objection
Date: 03 March 2023 14:53:51

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Council

I am writing to you to say that I object to the plan most vociferously and find it unsound.
I am totally against extending Thatcham over more green fields when it has swallowed up
too many already.
Once again houses are planned to be built with empty promises of better infrastructure.
The plan will lead to increased traffic through the villages and I object to the remodelling
of Hart's Hill Road to accommodate the planned new houses and the disruption it will
cause to people who use the road every day.from Bucklebury.
Another 1500 houses for an already overcrowded area of West Berkshire is completely the
wrong thing to do within North Wessex Downs AONB.
More houses and a possible 4000 people will need doctors, schools and shops
which haven't been properly planned.for and .these  people will need water and sewage
systems in an already over stretched area. No proper account has been considered of the
environmental consequences and damage this development will do.
It is time to pause the plan and wait for updated planning guidance as it is not mandatory 
now to build X number of houses and WBC should be more sensitive to and reflect local
constraints and concerns.

Yours sincerely

Julie Brims




